
Monday, March 30th, 2020 

COVID-19 Service Delivery | Greater Victoria School District Board Operations 

VICTORIA, BC – Tolmie Board Office continues to remain closed to members of the public. The District 
will continue to offer services online and by phone.  
 
All members of the public with requests for services are asked to either call, 250-475-3212 or email: 
community@sd61.bc.ca  
 
The monthly Board of Education meetings will continue without the physical presence of the public, 
until the end of the official school year. Meetings will be live-streamed for the public to participate. 
District staff and trustees will practice safe social distancing and/or attend virtually. 
 
Livestreaming access will be communicated to the public by April 27, 2020. 
 
In addition, all standing committee meetings will be cancelled until further notice. 
 
Meeting Notices: 
Education Policy and Directions Committee Meetings – Cancelled 
Operations Planning and Policy Committee Meetings – Cancelled 
Board of Education Meetings – Continuing electronically  
 
The Greater Victoria School District continues to take steps to ensure the health and safety of its 
students, staff, trustees and the public. As part of its commitment to keep the community apprised of 
the Board’s decisions, the District will continue to provide regular updates on its website.  
 
To review the live stream or highlights from each Board of Education meeting, please visit: 
www.sd61.bc.ca 
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For more information contact:  
 
Lisa McPhail   
Communications & Community Engagement 
Greater Victoria School District  
Office: 250.475.4103 

www.sd61.bc.ca   |       @sd61schools 
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